
SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No-: Cir/RBS-KG/2019-20/No. 03 Date – 10/07/2019
To : All New parents of Jrkg & Srkg
From : The Principal
Subject : Reading Program

Dear Parents,

Redbricks undertakes an initiative "Reading Program" for our students to inculcate
reading habits among the children from an early age. As a part of this program, once in a
fortnight the class teacher will issue an age-appropriate book to the child to carry home
for reading. We request parents to help the child to read this book, ask a few questions to
generate curiosity and discuss what the child has read.

Having access to information through the printed word is an absolute necessity to succeed
in life. Knowledge is power, and books are full of it. But reading is more than just a
practical tool. Through books we can enrich our minds, we can also relax and enjoy some
precious leisure moments. We believe that parents should try to take time out to read
with the child everyday while they are young.With your help, your children can begin a
lifelong relationship with the printed word, so they grow into adults who read easily and
frequently for various purposes.

Please make sure that the books issued from the school library are taken care of and
returned by the date specified by the teacher in the almanac while issuing. It is always our
endeavour to build a well stocked library of books with internal resources. Parents are
welcome to donate old books in good condition towards the school library.

Please contact your ward’s class teacher if you have any further enquiry on the "Reading
Program."

Happy Reading!

WithWarm Regards,

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty
The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school
Redbricks Education Foundation


